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Introducing our new Director

C&K Parkhurst’s new Director, Karlee Cowie started this
week. We are thrilled to welcome Karlee to the
Parkhurst team and asked her to share some
information about herself. 

“My name is Karlee and I am beyond excited to begin
my journey with you all. I have been in the early years
sector for over 16 years and began my training as a
Certificate III educator, making my way through all
roles from Lead Educator, Educational Leader,
Assistant Director and Director. 

I have a passion for instilling a love of learning in all
children. My belief is that play is the work of children
and the more opportunities children have to play the
more they flourish. 

I love exploring the natural environment and being in the outdoors. I am a born and bred
Rocky girl who loves all things outback and beach! You will often hear me talking about times
spent at the beach and camping. 

I cannot wait to meet you all and spend time getting to know you and your little people.” 

We are continuing our recruitment process and look forward to introducing more of our new
team members to you. 

Enrolments 

Our opening date has been impacted by building delays and we are working towards opening
in June. Once we have Service Approval, we can confirm our opening date and start the offer
of enrolment process. Enrolments will be offered to families based on their position on the
Expression of Interest register. 
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